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Upcoming Events  
 

 

 

November 6, 2020 

Stand Down @ Tanglewood 

Event for homeless 

Veterans. The Community 

Health Center will be 

providing flu shots to those 

that attend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jean B. Purvis Community 

Cornerstone Event 

April 23, 2021 

 
 

Signature Sensations 

November 6, 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Executive Committee of the Jean B. Purvis Community Health 

Center made the difficult decision to cancel the 2020 Signature 

Sensations special event that was scheduled for November 6, 2020 at 

the Butler Country Club. Because of the uncertainty of the 

Coronavirus Pandemic, the event will be rescheduled for this year. 

Our plan is to hold the event on Saturday, November 6, 2021 if 

conditions permit.  

There are a couple of reasons for cancelling the event. First and 

foremost is the safety of our constituents, volunteers and staff. Until 

the pandemic is under control, we do not want to put anyone at risk 

of being exposed to the virus. Secondly, Butler Country Club is 

currently allowed to have a maximum of 25 people gathered 

indoors. Our normal attendance for this special event is 

approximately 200. There has been no indication that this restriction 

will be lifted soon.  

This event has been a significant income generator for the Center - 

approximately 15% of our yearly budget. Fortunately, we have 

received several generous and unexpected gifts during the past six 

months that will help us weather the storm. We will also be 

contacting all of the past attendees and sponsors, asking them to 

support the Center with a donation in lieu of attending or 

sponsoring the event.  

I would like to thank all of you for your support of this event and 

hope that we can count on your continued support. Stay safe.  

 

Jim, Director of Development 

2020 Signature Sensations -  Cancelled 

Save the Date -  November 6, 2021 

 

http://www.butlerhealthclinic.org/
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Working TOGETHER to Serve a Veteran 

We have a new dental patient - we will call him Joe. He is a 66 year-old homeless 

veteran, currently staying in a Veteran shelter. This Veteran served during the 

Vietnam War and was honorably discharged in August of 1971.  

Joe is one of the Veterans who does not receive dental care through the VA, so the 

VA referred him to us at the Community Health Center. Joe is in need of an upper 

denture, which currently, we are unable to do in-house. Our Dr. McHugh, Tina & 

Lauren saw him here at the Center, his teeth were cleaned and x-rays were taken. 

Dr. McHugh determined that he was a good candidate for dentures.  

We reached out to one of our long-time volunteers, Dr. Todd. Dr. Todd will do the 

work at his dental office and will donate his time and supplies.  

The American Legion will pay the lab fees for the actual making of the dentures.  

Working together, we make a difference! This Veteran will not only get a new set of 

teeth, but also his dignity.  

We thank this Veteran for his service and we are honored that we can be a part of 

this gift! 

 

  

CHC is offering CPR 

classes to staff 

(required) and 

volunteers. 

 

* September 24 - full 

 

* October 22 -  

2 spots available 

 

If you’re interested in 

this class, please 

contact Kim Reamer at 

724-841-0980 x 106 

 
 

“All people should be treated with dignity and respect.”   Jean B. Purvis 


